ILLINOIS FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE
LABOR COUNCIL
JOLIET POLICE SUPERVISOR’S ASSOCIATION
P.0. BOX 1065
JOLIET, ILLINOIS 60434-1065

To the citizens of Joliet:

As supervisors of one of the largest law enforcement agencies in Will County,
the Joliet Fraternal Order of Police Supervisors’ Association is proud to
announce our support and endorsement for Damon Zdunich for Joliet City
Councilman at Large. Damon is a 4th generation resident of Joliet, retired Naval
Officer and proud local business owner. He is a strong supporter of law
enforcement and wants to see Joliet succeed.

As supervisors, our membership understands the leadership qualities needed to
forge relationships with the community while still providing quality law
enforcement services. Our membership is comprised of leaders who are in the
community, making it a safe place to raise a family. We know firsthand the
1ssues that are concerning to the citizens in regards to law enforcement and
Damon Zdunich has those same concerns.

The Joliet Fraternal Order of Police Supervisors’ Association asks the citizens of
Joliet to support Damon Zdunich for Councilman at Large.
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